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ByrneWallace 
88 Harcourt Street
Saint Kevin’s
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D02 DK18

Dear Hiring Team, 
I am writing to express my strong interest in the Trainee Solicitor Programme at ByrneWallace, a firm that stands out to me for the emphasis placed on key values like fairness, decency and integrity. Having recently attended your trainee webinar, I gained valuable insights into the ethos of ByrneWallace. The values you uphold align with my own, and I am drawn to the genuine sense of respect that permeates the work you do. It is clear to me that ByrneWallace is a community of dedicated professionals who are passionate about upholding the highest standards in legal practice.
What particularly excites me about the prospect of joining ByrneWallace is the opportunity to be part of a full-service firm renowned for its excellence. Your firm's track record in handling landmark cases and contributing to important decisions in Irish law is impressive. I firmly believe that this environment would provide me with an unrivalled learning experience, allowing me to grow both professionally and personally.
Furthermore, I was greatly impressed to hear of your open desk and 'learn by osmosis' setup, which reflects your genuine commitment to nurturing the growth of your trainees. I am eager to be part of a training programme that values hands-on learning and fosters a culture of knowledge sharing. 
My previous work experience has equipped me with the skills, determination, and adaptability required to excel in a fast-paced and dynamic firm. I am confident that my background has prepared me to contribute positively to your team.
I would like to take this opportunity to express my sincere gratitude for considering my application. I am genuinely excited about the prospect of potentially joining ByrneWallace. I would be delighted to have the chance to meet with you for an interview to discuss how my skills and passion align with ByrneWallace's vision.
Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,
Sophie Norton 
